
Stephen Czarnecki  

84 Old Mill Road Wilton, CT 06897 

 

Attention to Michael Wrinn 

Regarding Wilton ZBA 23-03-04 Lasky 

 

Saturday March 18, 2023 

 

To Whom it may concern: This is a letter to address the consideration of a zoning variance for a LAP 
POOL (18’ long x 7’9” wide x 4’9” deep (it’s NOT a hot tub, as stated). The retaining wall as proposed on 
the plan appears to be mere inches from my property line. 

 

The History with the Owners of #86 Old Mill Rd, the Lasky’s, is that several years ago they installed an 
illegal pool on my property. At that time, they applied for and received a variance, but upon building the 
pool, they disregarded the variance and built the pool on my property. Rectifying this situation cost the 
Town of Wilton and myself and the taxpayers thousands of dollars in legal fees and wasted countless 
hours of my time as well as the zoning enforcement officers time. 

 

Post judgement, the Lasky’s have been nothing but difficult and my family and  I have endured years of 
harassment. 

 

Approving the last variance obviously didn’t work out and so, to allow another variance after the 
hardship that they put the town and myself through would be utterly ridiculous. Therefore, given the 
acrimonious history and the Lasky’s continuing animosity towards me and my family, I emphatically vote 
NO.   

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

Stephen Czarnecki 


